
 

 

TERM 2 
May 

17th  Cross Country—3/6 
20th Camp—3/4 
21st Camp—3/4 
22nd Camp—3/4 
27th        PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

June 
3rd          School Photos 
14th     St Anthony’s & St Aloysius 

Feast Day 
17th  Parent Meeting                

‘The Resilience Project’ 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
 

MOTHER’S DAY  
It was pleasing to see so many take up the invitation to attend the Mother’s Day 
Breakfast at both campuses.  The children were so proud to have the opportunity 
with their mum or grandmother or special friend.  The staff prepared a delicious 
feast of food that was shared by all. 
The respective PFA are to be congratulated on the wonderful gifts that the children 
were able to purchase for their mothers.  Once again the community from both     
campuses did the best possible for the children in our care. 
 
FIRST RECONCILIATION STUDENTS 
Congratulations to the Year 3 students from both campuses who made their First   
Reconciliation on Tuesday 7 May: Ben, Ken, Delilah, Hannah C, Woody, Jacob, Tess, 
Angelo, Sasha, Archie, Siena, Dylan, Hadassah, Darcy, Caleb, Hannah W.  Their     
teachers prepared them for the sacrament and the students are to be thanked for 
the reverence they showed during the service.  Thank you Mrs Toni Dent,  
Mrs Marina Russo and Mrs Deirdre Cosgrave who prepared the students for the  
sacrament. 
 
SOCCER LIGHTNING PREMIERSHIP 
A big thank you to all of the Year 5 & 6 students who participated in the lightning 
premiership on Friday the 3rd of May. It was an amazing day out on the pitch, full of 
sun and great soccer skills, which for some of the players was the first time in a    
formal game.   
The Boys and the girls teams successfully were able to reach the Semi-finals, with 
the boy’s team being victorious in the Grand  Final.   
Our students are to be commended on their positive, team attitude and should be 
proud of how the campuses played collaboratively together. This was a great set up 
for the Interschool Sports that will take place this term. A thank you to the parents 
who came out to watch and supported the teams. 

                         St Anthony & St Aloysius Parish 
                       Please click on this link to access the weekly Parish newsletter and other  
          events. 
                        http://members.ozemail.com.au/~stanthony/frames.html 

http://members.ozemail.com.au/~stanthony/frames.html


LATE IN THE MORNING 
This is a reminder that children are required to be at school at 8.40am so that they are able to settle into the 
morning duties of preparing themselves for the learning that will take place at 9.00am.   
 
NAPLAN CONGRATULATIONS 
Well done to all the Year 3 and Year 5 students who took part in the centrally administered test this week.  
We are proud to say that there were minimal interruptions to the online testing because of the technological 
preparation that was carried out during the weeks prior to the testing time.  This enables the students to    
carry out the tasks required with comfort and ease. 
 
SICK CHILDREN 
The teachers request that if your child is sick and not well enough to come to school that you please keep 
them at home.  It has been brought to our attention that when the children are told prior to coming to school 
to “Tell the Teacher if you are sick I will pick you up!” most times they will remember this and come down to 
Sick Bay even if they are well enough to stay at school.  If your child is not well enough to come to school we 
ask that you consider that they stay at home to avoid spreading of any germs or illnesses that may be present. 
 
CROMWELL STREET PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
I bring to your attention that Glen Eira Council is now enforcing parking restrictions on the south side of  
Cromwell Street just west of the laneway.  No Stopping signs will be installed to signal the change as shown 
on photo.  This change is to allow the easier  access of larger vehicles.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Lady, 
Our only hope, 

please enlighten our minds 
with the beauty of your grace, cleanse us 

with the whiteness of your purity, 
warm us with the warmth of your visit 

and reconcile us with your Son,  
so that we may deserve to reach 

through his help the splendour of His glory.  
Amen 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Margaret Carlei 
Principal 



St Aloysius Campus News 

St Aloysius News 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It was lovely to have so many Mothers and Grandmothers join us for Mothers Day breakfast last week, it 
really is one of our favourite gatherings. 
 
The year 3 and 5 children completed their NAPLAN tests online this year.  Well done to all the children who 
worked hard and did their best. 
 
Last week the staff were involved in professional development around the Digital Technology (DT)            
curriculum.  Often the focus is on coding - but the curriculum is much broader than that, coding is just the 
instrument.  The DT curriculum is broken up into three main areas. 
 
Data Visualisation- 
Collect, explore and sort data, and use digital systems to present the data creatively. 
 
Designing algorithms- 
Follow, describe and represent a sequence of steps and decisions (algorithms) needed to solve simple   
problems.  Everyday algorithms like how to brush your teeth or tie your shoelaces. 
 
Collaboration & Communication- 
Create and organise ideas and information and share these with known people in safe online environments.  
We looked at how we can support some of the deeper and richer skills that students can gain which will be 
important for their future careers. 
 
Tomorrow the years 3-6 will take part in the inter school cross country competition at Bald Hill park in     
Clarinda, parents are very welcome to attend. 
 
Next week the Year 3 and 4 students will be attending camp in the city from Monday to Wednesday.  They 
are very excited and looking forward to visiting many of our landmarks.  You can follow our adventures on 
Twitter and facebook. 
 
Thank you to all the families who volunteered to help out with our polling day activities - BBQ and cakes. 
 
Enjoy what looks like will be a beautiful Autumn weekend. 
 
Deidre 
 



Working Bee 

Thank you to all our amazing helpers at the Working Bee on Saturday, 4th May!  We had a fantastic turn 

out with many families coming to help out. Despite the showers much was achieved. 

Caritas Project Compassion 

Thank you to everyone who has raised money for Caritas Project Compassion and have returned their 

boxes.  If you still have a Project Compassion box at home please return to the Office ASAP.  Thank you 

for your support. 

The Mother’s Day Stall last Friday was a 

huge success.  

Thankyou for your gift contributions.  

We hope all our mothers, grandmothers 

and carers had a 

wonderful       

Mother’s Day! 

First Reconciliation  
Congratulations to Dylan and Hadassah who celebrated the Sacrament of First Reconciliation on Tuesday, 

7th May at St Anthony's Church.  We pray that God will shower these children with his blessings.  

School Photos 

School photographs are scheduled to be taken by advancedlife on Monday, 3rd June.  All students need 

to attend school on time in full winter uniform including school shoes.  An envelope and flyer will be    

distributed shortly which must be completed and brought back to school before photo day.  

Alternatively, you can order online the details on the process are outline on the envelope. 

Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please direct them via 

email to enquiries@advancedlife.com.au.  

Lost Property 

Our Lost Property box is full to the brim with unnamed hats, bomber & fleece jackets, lunchboxes and 

drink bottles. If you feel your child has lost an item please come on in and take a look.  

Lunch Orders 

School lunches are now available Monday and Wednesday each week. All orders should be clearly 

written on a paper lunch bag and placed into the purple tub at the office counter at the start of the day.  

Please ensure all bags clearly list your child’s name, classroom and lunch order and correct money.  

Please note there has been an increase of 20 cents. Refer lunch order menu flyer at back of newsletter. 



Maths Problem 

Add 4 numbers from this list to make 80. 

Find three different solutions.  12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 24, 26, 28. 

Birthdays 

   Happy Birthday to Isabella and Neev who celebrate their birthdays on the 18th May.  

   Happy Birthday to Kylah and Miss Lantry who celebrate their birthdays on the 27th May. 

Dear Jesus,  

I pray for you and everyone in heaven, I hope that they are just as happy as I am.  I pray 

that one day we can all get along and be happy together.  I pray for people that are not as 

kind that they become closer to you and everyone around them.  I pray for people that 

have less or nothing that they can still be happy even though they don't have what they 

need.  I’m thankful for what I have and what I will receive in the future.  I thank you for 

the people in my life, the things that I have, love that I give and receive, and giving me the 

chance to love and forgive one another.  I thank you for my health, so I can live to be a 

better person every day, I thank you for my legs, so I can walk on your beautiful earth, I thank you for my eyes, 

so I can see the beautiful things in life, and I thank you for letting me be me.  

Amen 

                                                         Come and vote on Election Day 

                                                    at St Aloysius  

                           Polling Booth Family Fun Day 

                                               Saturday, 18th May 2019 from 8am 

   Sausage Sizzle, Cakes & Slices, Coffee Van, Giant Slide 

 

                                                                               FREE DOG MINDING 
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Learning in CLASS 

 

 

THE MONTH OF MARY 

The month of May is a special time for us to pay homage to our Blessed Mother Mary.  

Here are a few artist impressions of Mary, Mother of God from the 3/4. 



Photos — Mother’s Day Breakfast 



 

16th May, 2019                                                                                                              St Al’s Safe & Secure

  

What’s available daily at After School Care: 

Outdoor sports – cricket, basketball, tennis. 

Adventure Playground, Sand Pit  

Indoor activities – Harma Beads, colouring, board games & much more. 

We hope all our Mum’s and families had a lovely Mother’s Day on Sunday. 

A big welcome to Lucas (Prep) to after school care this week, we hope you have fun with us. 

We have been getting creative and enjoying indoor games creating Lego cars, cities, planes & 

spaceships.   Outdoor games of 4 square and enjoying the adventure playground while the       

Autumn weather has been so lovely. Don’t forget to pass on any simple craft activities that you 

know the children may enjoy to me.  

Have a fabulous week, 

Julie & Sarah    

Homework and reading can be done by request at After School Care. 

This program Plan is flexible and will be adapted according to the identified needs of the  

children on the day.   Free play and child initiated play is  

also supported and facilitated by Staff on a daily basis. 

St. Aloysius After School Care Program  

St. Al’s Safe & Secure 

100 YEARS 

2019 is the centenary of St Aloysius Campus.  We plan 

on having a year to celebrate all the achievements of 

our school over the last 100 years.  If you are  

interested in joining the organising committee please 

contact the office. 



Woolworths Earn & Learn 2019 

St Aloysius is participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn     

program. Through this program we will be able to get new        

educational resources for our school – and all we need you to do 

is shop for your groceries at Woolworths. 

From Monday 1 May and 25 June 2019, we are collecting     

Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers.  You will get one Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every 

$10 spent (excluding liquor, tobacco and gift cards). Place the Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker 

onto a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet and returned to school. 

At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment, including resources 

for Maths, English, Science and some fantastic fun supplies for Arts & Craft, Sport and for our  

library. If you’d like to know more visit woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn.  

Spare sticker sheets can be collected from the office. Thank you for supporting our children’s   

education. 

 

Lunch Orders 

Every MONDAY & WEDNESDAY 

2019 MENU 

Cheese Pizza Roll $2.70 

Bacon Pizza Roll $2.70 

Pizza Roll $3.00 

Cheese & Vegemite Scroll $3.00 

Meat Pie $3.40 

Sausage Roll $3.00 

Sauce .20 

Quiche (cheese & Spinach) $3.40 

Quiche (vegetable) $3.40 

Salad Sandwich $3.90 

Ham, Cheese & Tomato Sandwich

 $4.40 

Chicken Schnitzel Sandwich $4.70 

Chicken Schnitzel & salad Sandwich

 $5.30 

A reminder to please provide a PAPER BAG for EACH CHILD’S lunch 

order. 

Please write your child’s  

NAME, GRADE and CLEARLY WRITE WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO    

ORDER on the paper bag with CORRECT MONEY inside and hand 

in at the office by 9am Wednesday morning. 

NAME: Aloysius 

Saint 

GRADE: 3/4 

1 Meat Pie 3.40 

Sauce 0.20 

While it is lovely to have the 

children write their own 

lunch orders, please check 

that they are CLEAR AND 

EASY TO READ for the  

bakery, perhaps PRINT on 

the reverse side to confirm 

the clarity of the order. 



IMPORTANT SCHOOL DATES 2019 

TERM 2 
May 

17th  Cross Country—3/6 
20th Camp—3/4 
21st Camp—3/4 
22nd  Camp—3/4 
27th                PUPIL FREE DAY 
 
JUNE 

3rd                  School Photos 
14th  St Aloysuis & St Anthony’s Feast Day 
17th   Parent Meeting ‘The Resilience Project’ 


